
                                                                                                                                                  

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                          

It is almost the end of the school year and still lots of excitement coming our way! Our nursery children are now ready for the next phase 

in their school career as are all our pupils.  Dia Latino was such a huge success and the children loved the performances, the workshops, the 

cooking and a rich range of activities on offer. Thank you for supporting this great event. The children looked amazing which added to 

the excitement and splendour! Spanish is the Modern Foreign Language taught in our school and also the first language spoken by 

many of our children originating from different parts of the world. Huge thanks to Mr Rodriguez and Miss Cabrera who took the 

initiative and organised such an amazing day!! A few snapshots from our amazing Dia Latina event and much more! Have a 

wonderful month everyone. 

Mrs Stav & Mr Winnard                       

 

 

                                                          

June    2023 

 

 

Diary Dates: 

Thursday 15th July 

Mayan Workshop Year 5 

Wednesday 28th June  

Choir Concert  

Thursday 6th July 

Year 4 Music Concert 

Friday 21st July 

Last day of Summer term  

Half Day Collection time 1:30pm 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

           

                                      

Bike Sheds 

We are so happy to see many of our children making 

healthy choices by walking or cycling into school. We 

want to encourage such great habits from a young age 

and to this end, we have been working hard at making 

appropriate arrangements for parking bays so that all 

our children can rest assured that their bikes are well 

kept in a safe and appropriate place. We know that the 

current arrangements are not ideal and we are in the 

process of improving the parking bays. We are looking 

at various options, some of which come at a certain cost 

but once we reach a suitable agreement we will let you 

know. In the meantime, thank you for your patience and 

for pursuing a healthy option for your children. 

 

Congratulations to our Nursery graduates who 

will now be moving into Reception. We are so 

proud of your achievements so far. Thank you 

to all our parents and carers who came in for 

the graduation ceremony. Finally thank you to 

our wonderful Early Years Team who made it 

such a  special occasion. All ready for the next 

exciting phase! 



                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once again, our Crowland Choir did so so well!!  

Since taking up leadership in Music, Mr Adebayo has been at the 

forefront of establishing our Crowland choir. Much work and 

dedication goes towards rehearsals, training and getting those 

harmonies and melodies just right! Our children are loving it and they 

have already seen so many successes with their singing and 

performing, some  of which  we’ve had the privilege to share with 

you. This term Mr Adebayo organised a wonderful  choir 

perfromance  with many other local schools in Haringey including 

Rhodes Avenue, South Haringey and  The Willow. It was absolutely 

amazing ! The children were so excited that we ended up in a kind of 

semi-competitive spirit! They sang their hearts out full of enjoyment, 

expression and fun…Maybe next time we will see a full on 

competition. 

                                                                           

Crowland Sports Day 2023 

  

Wasn’t it wonderful to see all the children on the field enjoying a fun day and participating 

in competitive sport. There was also comradery, co-operation and great leadership 

displayed by our excellent Year 6 students who helped Coach Wayne and Mr Thomas 

organise the event by helping all our competitors and guiding them to the rules of each 

event. Thank you to all our parents and carers who made time to attend the event. We very 

much enjoyed having you there and watching you compete too! Huge thanks to our in-

house Coach Wayne and Mr Thomas who always make a huge success of our Sports events. 

The weather was fabulous and a couple of our parents suggested that for future events we 

should have food and drink stands; What a wonderful idea we thought!   … 

Online Safety 

Summer holidays are fast approaching and it is so important to remain vigilant on how our 

children are engaging with on-line materials, social media, games and any other platforms 

which may present risks to our children. Some guidance for parents and carers are as follows;  

1. Talk to your child about possible on-line dangers  

2. Encourage them to think critically and question what they see online. Help them 

develop a healthy suspicion of whether people are who they say they are.   

3. Let them know that if they are worried, they can talk to you about it. And that you 

won’t panic or punish them if they do. 

Watch the video below to find out how to protect children in the digital world, how to report 

harmful content and to develop skills for healthy screen time. 

https://www.parentsprotect.co.uk/files/LFF_Script_06_Online_Safety%20(reduced).mp4 

(From www.parentsprotect.co.uk) 

https://www.parentsprotect.co.uk/files/LFF_Script_06_Online_Safety%20(reduced).mp4


 

 
DIA LATINO 2023!!!! 

          

Crowland is a Spanish learning school and on Friday 30th of June 2023 we celebrated our Latin 

Day, “El Día Latino”, a celebration of Spanish language and its speakers around the globe. 

We had guests from Chile, Colombia, Ecuador, Paraguay and República Dominicana. Our 

students, and also staff, enjoyed a live music show to start the day and we all attended a 

traditional Ecuadorian folk-dance workshop. We cooked salsas, made Mexican Dia de los 

Muertos skulls, played maracas and made refreshing fans. It was good fun, have a look! 

          


